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November 15, 1997
Per Audun Øvstehave

2623 Vestre Gausdal

Norway
Dear Per:
I just wanted to write another quick letter to you.  I did receive Inger’s book and I thought you’d be interested in taking a look at it.  You’re welcome to keep it a few months, and then if you would send it back in January or February, I would appreciate it.

I will also send you a photocopy of the latest letter I received from her.

I’m curious what you think of its quality.  It is much better quality than I expected based on Inger’s letters being so hard to understand.  Obviously, there might be a much bigger market for the book in this country if it was in English rather than Swedish.  I will ask her if she would be interested in me finding a translator for it, who might work for a percentage of book sales amount, rather than being paid a lump sum for it.  

I plan to order two more of her books, for other relatives.  If you want to keep this book, just send me $75.00.  I mistakenly sent her 378 Kr. and I should have sent her 510 Kr.  Then we’re both paying a small fortune for the exchanges.  I paid about $25.00 at Norwest Bank for the money order in Kroners, and then for some reason Inger indicates that her bank charged her 100 Kr. for processing it.

I’ll try to get the name of her bank, and see if I can get the money deposited into her account and save her the 100 Kr, at least.  

 I know you already sent her $75 and didn’t receive anything.  Do you want me to mention that to her, or should I just keep quiet about it.  I won’t mention it to her, unless you ask me to.

I’m getting a bit better at my Swedish vowels.  The new address I have for Inger is:

Inger Qvarnström

Skogsbruksvägen 29

83173 Östersund, Sweden

I had that listed on a document as her new address, but I think the document is pretty old, and you probably already have that address.  I just wanted to show off my progress with the Swedish vowels in her name and address a bit!

I’ll send you a copy of my latest genealogy work with the Swedish and some Norwegian vowel corrections once I get them finished.

Goodbye for now.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

